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Good morning,
 

Thank you for your letter dated 8th July 2022, relating to the Adequacy of consultation request in
respect of the Medworth Energy from Waste Combined Heat and Power Facility application.  
 
I confirm that Huntingdonshire District Council has no issues to raise in relation to the applicant’s
compliance with the following duties:
 
Duty to consult – Planning Act 2008 (as amended) (PA2008) – section 42
Duty to consult the local community – PA2008 – section 47
Duty to publicise – PA2008 – section 48
 
 
As advised in previous correspondence, we wish to reiterate that Huntingdonshire District Council
does not intend to participate further in the DCO process.
 
 
 
Thank you and kind regards,
Tianna Woolf
 
Administration Assistant
Implementation Team
Planning Services
Huntingdonshire District Council




